

Board of Education

Kim Snyder, President Shanna Fraser, Vice President Gregory Berl James Musshafen Courtney Panek Tiffany Passmore Michelle Rocha

Deborah Leh, Ed.D. Superintendent District Office 13 Beckwith Avenue 585,889.6246

Jerilee DiLalla Human Resources Manager District Office 13 Beckwith Avenue 585.889.6282

Jason deJong Supervisor of Pupil Personnel Services Wheatland-Chili Middle/High School 940 North Road 585.889.6259

Beth Gillette Business Manager District Office 13 Bockwith Avenue 585,889,6244

Cynthia Kwiatkowski Director of Transportation & Facilities Transportation 940 North Road 585,889,6243

Karen Murray K-12 Assistant Principal T_{*}J. Connor Elementary School 13 Beckwith Avenue 585,889,6933

Wheatland-Chili Middle/High School 940 North Road 585.889.6254

Kathleen Palmer Director of Nutrition Services District Office 13 Beckwith Avenue 585,889.6257

Jennifer Sinsebox Executive Director of Curriculum District Office 13 Beckwith Avenue 585,889,6212

Eric Windover Secondary Principal Wheatland-Chili Middle/High School 940 North Road 585.889.6245

Margaret Wright Elementary Principal T. J. Connor Elementary School 13 Beckwith Avenue 585,889.6299

Wheatland-Chili Central School District

13 Beckwith Avenue ~ Scottsville, NY 14546

Phone: 585.889.4500 wu

www.wheatland.k12.ny.us

Fax: 585.889.6284

A Top 100 High School in New York State - US News and World Report 2013, 2015

Candidate for Accreditation by the Commissions on Elementary and Secondary Institutions, Middle States Association of Colleges and Institutions

To:

Deborah Leh, Ed. D

Board of Education

From: Eric Windover

Eningh

Date: December, 2016

Re:

Senior Trip

Please accept this memo as my formal recommendation that the District approve the Senior Trip to Ocean City, Maryland on June 9, 2017 through June, 11, 2017 per attached letter.

Thank you for your consideration.

attachment

Wheatland-Chili B.O.E. 13 Beckwith Ave Scottsville, NY 14546 (585)889-6246

December 6, 2016

Dear Mrs. Kim Snyder and the Wheatland-Chili school board,

Madison Hogue Elise Williamsen Mathur Manaises

We are contacting you in regards to this year's senior class trip. The class has agreed upon visiting Ocean City, Maryland for this excursion. We are asking your permission to reserve the dates of June 9, 2017 as our embarkment day and June 11, 2017 as our return day.

The trip to Ocean City will include a 1 night stay in Baltimore from Friday to Saturday and the next night in Ocean City. We will be participating in a visit to the Baltimore Zoo, a ride on the Spirit Dinner Dj Cruise, a visit to Ripley's Believe it or Not Museum, dinner at Embers Restaurant including a round of miniature golf, a visit to the National Aquarium, lunch at the Hard Rock Cafe, and enjoying the view from the Top of the World Observatory. We are then set to return home on the 11th by 11 pm. We believe that this senior class will truly benefit from this experience and return home with memories to last a lifetime.

Currently, our trip is estimated to cost approximately \$589. This price is considering that 30-35 people will attend. If this number of participants is not met, the price is subject to change. This price includes all events listed above as well as our hotel, bus, and chaperone costs. Please note that the senior class will not be assisting any students in paying for the trip. All students had the option of fundraising as much as they could and wanted to. That being said, any student who wishes to attend will be required to pay a \$100 down payment by January 20, 2017 to reserve his/her spot. This down payment is not refundable if the student backs out of the trip for any reason.

Sincerely,

Abigail Hogan (President of the class of 2017)

Madison Hogue (Vice- President)

Elise Williamson (Secretary)

Matthew Mancuso (Co-Treasurer)

Christopher Barnhoorn (Co-Treasurer)

mro Wilson (advisor)